
From:   Sarvesh Garimella   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   July 08, 2021

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0423-EX-CN-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Good Afternoon,
In response to reference number 62942:
1) The receive-only ground station has been removed from form 442.
2) Yes, the satellite will operate under authority of the USA.   

Very Respectfully,
ACME


